BEST WISHES FOR &
WONDERFUL YEAR AHEAD,
WITH MUCH HAPPINESS,
&OOD HEALTH,

#AND GOOD TIMES!?

HAVE & GREAT 2017¢

STEVE LOKEN, JOHN SCHAAF,
AND CAROLYN GABRIELSEN BARSTAD
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Please stay in touch by sending us your new address, telephone number, and email
address if you move during the coming year. We really do want to keep your
contact information up-to-date, so you receive any mailings that go out about class
activities and events during 2017. You can contact Carolyn at: 2002 Redwood
Drive, Eau Claire, Wl 54703 or at cjbarstad@charter.net/ 715-835-5080.
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